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01 September 2023
Re: Return to Scout Year 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

| hope this email finds you and your family well and that you enjoyed the summer break despite the wet
weather. Last year was a great year for all of our sections, getting back to normality after a few turbulent
years.

This year we hope to build on the momentum of last year and deliver an excellent programme to all of our
Group sections. All sections will be starting back over the coming weeks and | wanted to provide a list of
starting dates.

Monday Beavers: 4th of September
Thursday Beavers : 14th of September
Cubs: 6th of September

Scouts: 11th September

Ventures: 28th of August

More details on programmes planned and key dates will be communicated with you by your child’s Section
leaders as they get back up and running.

This year's annual membership fees will be €220 per child. The deadline for these fees will be Thursday,
October 27th. You can pay these Mon-Thurs nights in the den or by bank transfer (details enclosed at the
end of this letter). If you think you may have difficulties in meeting the payment deadline, please contact
myself or your section leader.

Thank you for taking the time to read this letter. | look forward to scouting over the coming months. If you
have any questions in relation to the above please do not hesitate to contact me by email at
groupleader@94dublin.ie.

Yours in Scouting,
Matthew Foster

Group Leader

Bank Details:

BIC: BOFIIE2DXXX

IBAN: IE32 BOFI 9002 8787 5096 77

Please ensure to reference your son(s)/daughter(s) name(s) when making the transfer to ensure your
payment is recorded correctly.
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